Copy of Translation of Letter received from
Messrs, Okidori Godo Gyogyo Kaisha.

November 25th 1936,-

Dear Sirs,

We beg to reply to your letter dated the
17th instant regarding the Boiler Survey of the above
ship, and we regret to say that due to our own cir-
cumstances we have decided to discontinue the Classi-
fication of thie vessel with your Society; therefore,
please note that the Boilers will not be opened up for
your inspection.

We remain,
Youre faithfully,

OKIDORI GODO GYOGYO KAISHA.
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